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A message from Miss Towler…

Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy New Year! I hope you had a wonderful Christmas break and managed to stay safe and well. The children have been

excitedly sharing how much they have loved spending time with their families and receiving some lovely gifts. It has been

wonderful to see all the children back in school, ready and raring for their learning. We have had great attendance on our return

to school and in fact over the last term we have had the highest figure across the whole of Ebor Academy Trust. Top out of 23

schools is fabulous…long may it continue! Thank you for your support with getting your child in school , on time, everyday!

This term we have moved on from our Go Global! topic to our new creative curriculum  learning focus: ‘Yorkshire’ Please read

overleaf to see what your children will be learning this term in class.

We will also be starting our next extra curricular clubs next week, for those that have booked places. I am sure the children will

enjoy these opportunities which see some new clubs to add to those that we have been offering

for a while now. You will have noted that our Art Club has now been switched for Dodgeball for

Key Stage One and Two. There are still places in KS2 football club as well as in  KS1 and 2 Music

club so please contact the school office if your child is keen to take part.

Have a lovely weekend,

Caroline Towler

Headteacher

Our school attendance this week is: 96.97%

Our school attendance target is 97%.

This week’s whole school attendance is:

Jupiter:96.43%

Venus Reception:100% Top Team Attendance 🤩
Saturn: 98% Neptune:95.83%

*Your child’s attendance is compulsory in school and unless they are unwell, we ask that you

ensure they are in school, on time, every day.

Twitter at TPA

Please click on the link below to see if your child is appearing on Twitter right now!

Tadcaster Primary Academy 🌈 (@TadPrimaryAcad)

Happy New Year Team TPA ! Here’s to a fabulous 2023!

https://twitter.com/TadPrimaryAcad


Dates for your diary for the coming weeks

Please see dates for this term’s diary. We will always try to give you as much notice as possible if

circumstances mean that dates need amending.

Dates What’s happening at TPA?

Monday 9th Jan NEW: KS2 Football Club with York FC Foundation 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Please collect your

child from the front school entrance

Tuesday 10th Jan NEW: KS1&2 Music and Singing Club with Mrs Oldfield 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Please collect

your child from the front school entrance

NEW: KS1&2 Dodgeball 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Please collect your child from the front school

entrance

Wednesday 11th

Jan

Team Saturn swimming session (see letter for further details)

Thursday 12th Jan NEW: Team Venus Reception Craft Club with Miss Ambler 3.20pm - 4.25pm. Please

collect your child from the EY front entrance.

NEW: KS1&2 Dance Club with York Dance Space 3.30pm - 4.30pm. Please collect your

child from the front school entrance.

Thursday 19th Jan Super Census day lunch: More details to follow shortly.

Friday 20th Jan Individual and Sibling Photographs Day (rescheduled from Autumn Term) - Families with

younger siblings that don’t attend school on a Friday can access school from 8.40am at the

main entrance to have their photographs taken.

Wednesday 25th

Jan

Y6 SATs parent and carer information evening at 5.00pm with Mr Sands and Miss

Towler - more details to follow shortly.

7th February Safer Internet Day

Monday 13th Feb -

Friday 17th Feb

Half Term - School Closed for the week

Monday 21st

February - Friday

24th February

Whole school learning through week celebrating ‘Different Families, Same Love’.

Throughout this week we will be celebrating difference in our families, recognising that

uniqueness is special.

Congratulations Miss Blythe!

Many of our families will know that our previous Assistant Headteacher

and Early Years Lead, Miss Blythe, was getting married. It is my

pleasure to share some lovely photographs of Miss Blythe, now Mrs

Holder-Williams, at her wedding ceremony over the Christmas break.

Many families have asked me how she is doing so I am sure you will enjoy

taking a look at her lovely wedding snaps and will join me in wishing her

and her husband all the

best for the future.



Yorkshire!

Our whole school topic next term is Yorkshire. Each of the class teams has a different focus as part of this

topic but this term there is a big drive on all things Geography related. Please see a message from your

child’s class teacher below to find out more about what your children are learning throughout the curriculum.

As always we use our school newsletter to give you an insight into next term’s topic. We will also have a focus

on families and the differences that make up our own family networks for our Learn through Week.

Throughout this special themed week we will celebrate the differences we have that make us unique. Watch

out for more information shortly on our ‘Different families, Same love’ learning week.

Team Venus (YN/R)

In the Spring term our topic in EYFS will be ‘Yorkshire & Adventures’.  We will be

following ‘The Boy’ from Lost and Found on his journey to the Arctic and Antarctic

and all the different environments in between, like the desert and the rainforest.

We will be learning about the similarities and differences between these

environments and the animals and plants that live there. We will decide how to

pack the different clothes he will need for the different climates and make some

of the food he could take on his journey. In our Pond and Beyond learning we will

continue thinking about seasonal changes as we experience Winter and Spring and

using some more of our favourite stories to help us learn about our own

environment and the theme of adventures.

Team Jupiter (Y1/2)

In the Spring term we are focusing on Yorkshire with a Geography led topic. The

team will Join Harold and his Purple Crayon on his journeys. We will investigate the

county of Yorkshire, its castles, rivers and mountains as well as the coastline.  In

science, we are investigating materials and seasonal changes.  Our history learning

makes us think about Yorkshire’s Castles with virtual tours and castle making in

design technology. In computing, we will look at digital writing, digital photography

and virtual reality! In art we will investigate sculpture and prints from Yorkshire's

famous artists including Henry Moore and Jane Revitt

http://www.janerevitt.co.uk/ . Our music teacher Mrs Oldfield will teach mediaeval

music and rhythms.  In PE we will cover gymnastics and dance. In RE we will look at the Islamic faith and the

meaning of the word sacred when talking about the Christian faith.

Team Saturn (Y3/4)

This term or topic is Yorkshire. In History, we will be learning about the Romans including the part Yorkshire

played in their empire. Our Geography work will compare and contrast the geographical features of

Yorkshire and Italy.  In Science our topics are Sound, Forces and Magnets. In Design & Technology we will

be making Roman shields and Yorkshire puddings. For our RE topic we will look at why believers think that

life is a journey. In PE we will be going swimming and learning gymnastics.  Our art will look at some famous

Yorkshire artists and those who were brought up in Yorkshire, including David Hockney. Our music teacher

Mrs Oldfield will teach songs and pieces of music by composers from and linked to Yorkshire. In German, we

will be learning about clothing and birthdays. All in all a very busy term, full of exciting activities.

http://www.janerevitt.co.uk/


Team Neptune (Y5/6)

This term we are learning about the Home Front during World War Two in Yorkshire and the wider UK

focussing on the effects of the Blitz including safety measures like Evacuation and the Blackout. We will

learn about Rationing. We will find wartime locations in Yorkshire. In Design

Technology we will be designing and making replica shelters.  In PSHE our themes

are Living in the wider world,  valuing diversity, challenging discrimination  and

stereotypes. We will be sharing The Mirror, a picture book  showing different

viewpoints by Jeannie Baker as well as the Story of Anne Frank. In the wider

world we are comparing locations in Brazil and Germany with the UK and looking

even further afield in Science in our Earth and Space topic.  In Art we will be

recreating David Hockney’s Yorkshire landscapes. Our new learning includes

phoning, weekdays with months, weekdays with activities as well as families with

activities and birthdays. In RE we will  be exploring the question: If God is

everywhere, why go to a place of worship?  In English we will be developing our

VIPERS skills with a new class study text. In PE the children will play competitive

games including tennis, developing flexibility, strength, technique, control and balance.  In short - lots of

learning experiences!

Internet Safety with Mr Ramzan

Please see the link below for some useful guidance for Parents regarding Roblox. This is a

popular game which many children access. There are risks when using this app and so please take

a good look at the guidance on this poster below.


